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Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you are aware there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 in year 2. Due to this all children in year 2 

MUST isolate for 14 days from Monday 26th October, this was the first day of symptoms for the person that 

tested positive. The isolation period ends on Monday 26th October. Your child will be able to return to school 

from Monday 2nd November. If your child has symptoms during the isolation period, you will need to get a 

test. Please inform the school if your child’s test is positive.  

If your child has a sibling in any other year group, they are able to come to school and do not need to isolate. 

If, however, your child develops symptoms or tests positive then the sibling will need to isolate for 14 days 

from the start of their siblings symptoms.  

Your child’s class teacher will be uploading work to ‘Google Classroom’ from today. Please look out for this. 

Please ensure that you have your username and password saved. These have not changed. Hopefully, you 

feel reassured that there will still be structured learning taking place for your child, whilst they are not in 

school.  

Below is a reminder of some of our key protocols whilst using Google Classroom. 

1) If you have any questions, issues or queries with Google Classroom, ensure that you do not email 

a member of staff directly. It is likely these emails may not be seen and your issue will not be picked 

up on. All Google Classroom issues need to be emailed to the school’s admin email which is 

regularly monitored: admin@shsharingey.co.uk  

2) Teacher feedback. You will see teachers interacting with their class through: comments, letters, 

pictures and short video clips. This will hopefully allow your child to feel more in touch with their 

class teacher. We will not, however, be doing any live teaching, or contacting children via phone. 

3) Children should be attempting to complete the tasks set. The school understands the pressure on 

parents/carers during this time alongside any side affects the child may be facing during the 

isolation period. Please let the school know if you are having difficultlies.  

Thank you once again to all families for being supportive this morning. We understand the stress and 

difficulty that is placed on you during this time. Please contact the school’s email if you have any questions 

or concerns.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Neil Reilly 

Deputy Head teacher 
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